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Media use in the Classroom


The Board recognizes that videos and multimedia presentations can be an important part of classroom instruction, adding variety and helping students see ideas and concepts in several ways.  The Board also recognizes that the best way for students to learn is to have information presented in several ways guided by excellent teachers and supplemented with student-completed exercises that apply concepts taught.  The Board therefore adopts the following policy relating to the use of videos in class.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Videos and other multimedia should be used sparingly and must be approved by administration prior to being used with students.  Administration will ensure that multimedia selections are appropriate for the age of the audience, short, relevant to the subject and a specific concept or lesson is taught and connected to a student-completed exercise.
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